10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 17 December 1987

ECONOMIC SUMMIT: TORONTO 19-20 JUNE 1988

Thank you for your letter of 17 December
about invitations to the Prime Minister to
speak in Toronto at the time of the Economic
Summit.

The Prime Minister has already accepted
in principle the invitation from Mr. Conrad
Black, subject to confirmation early in the
New Year. The plan is that she would speak
at an early dinner on the second day of the
Economic Summit before taking off for London.

Our High Commissioner should therefore
decline the invitation on this occasion from
the Canadian Club; we should not finally confirm

her acceptance of the invitation from Mr. Black
until we have more details of the Economic
Summit programme.

C D POWELL

R. N. Culshaw, Esgq., M.V.O.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.




